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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
CID-2023-0970 

To: Eduard C. Amoguis, Chief Education Supervisor 
Curriculum Implementation Division 

Subject: ATTENDANCE TO THE REGIONAL EDUCATION STAKEHOLDERS FORUM 
ON DEPED SYSTEM ASSESSMENTS 

Date: November 1 7, 2023 

1. Attached herewith is DepEd Memorandum DM-CT-2023-385 under the Office of 
Curriculum and Teaching Strand Bureau Directors regarding the Regional Education 
Stakeholders' Forum on DepEd Systme Assessments on November 20-23, 2023 
inclusive of travel at Pearl Hall, SEAMEO-INNOTECH, Diliman, Quezon City.

2. The Regional Education Stakeholders' Forum, supported by the USAID Improving 
Learning Outcomes in the Philippines (ILO-Ph), aims to share:

a. Regional results of exit assessments through dashboards of system assessment 
results;

b. results of assessment inventory survey;
c. experience on region-schools division-initiated standardized assessments;
d. feedback and recommendation updates to the learners' assessment framework; 

and
e. recommen policy guidelines for data sharing and utilization for feedback and 

inputs.

3. Other provisions of the said activity in hereto attached.

4. Board and lodging expenses shall be charged to USAID-ILO-Ph funds while travel 
expenses of the participants will be charged to division local funds subject to the rules 
and regulations of the Commission on Audit.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

For the Schools Division Superintendent: Jij 
ROSALINDA M. DIONIO 

Incharge of the Division C\) 

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte 

Telephone Number: (084) 216-6742 I Telefax (084) 216-6506 

Website: www.depeddavnor.ph I Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte 
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